
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P7 Matilda Show:  

Secure your seat whilst there are seats left 

Parents are informed that tickets will sell very quickly for the three show 

performances (Wednesday 7th June @1pm, Thursday 8th June @1pm and 

@6pm).  

Tickets cost £5 each. 

Once these are sold out there will be no possibility of additional seats being 

added due to health and safety reasons.  

P7 parents/ guardians are advised that a maximum of six tickets can be 

bought in total across the three shows for every P7 child to allow time for all 

P7 parents to purchase tickets. 

Please note, however, that Monday and Tuesday of next week are the only 

days in which P7 parents will have priority and, from Wednesday, parents/ 

guardians of all children throughout the school can purchase tickets. 

Ticket money must be sent into school with your child and given to the class 

teacher in a clearly labelled envelope marking the child’s name and class as 

well as number of tickets and the relevant show. 

There will be no prospect of purchasing tickets on the day/night of the show so 

make sure you get the tickets bought soon. 

 


